
 
 
 
  
       
 

 
May 7, 2024 

 
Dear Local Union Presidents: 
 
The 115th NAACP Annual Convention will be held in Las Vegas, Nevada July 13-17, 2024, at the Mandalay 
Bay Convention Center.  
 
To have a voice and fully participate at the Convention, we would like to encourage that delegates 
attending the Convention be elected as voting delegates from their respective local NAACP unit or branch.   
To register for the NAACP Convention, go to https://naacp.org/convention.    
 

Enclosed is a UAW Delegate Information Form.  Please complete one form for each delegate.  This 
information will allow the Civil and Human Rights Department to keep you updated of events, both before 
and during the convention.  Please email the completed UAW Delegate Information Forms to the UAW 
Civil and Human Rights Department at civilrights@uaw.net. 
 

Finally, we are asking for your help to solicit NAACP memberships. We have enclosed a copy of the NAACP 
membership application. This form can be duplicated.  It is very important for everyone attending the 
convention to be a current NAACP member; and, where possible, to serve as a represented elected 
delegate from your respective NAACP branch.  We are asking Local Union Civil and Human Rights 
Committee members and any other interested officers, leadership, and members to consider supporting 
this vitally important organization through your active membership and dues. 
 
Thank you for your participation; I look forward to seeing you at the Convention. 
 

In solidarity, 
  
 
 

Helen Walker, Director 
Civil and Human Rights Department 
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UAW DELEGATE INFORMATION FORM 
115th Annual NAACP Convention 

July 11-17, 2024 
Las Vegas, Nevada 

 
 

Please complete a separate form for each Delegate. 
 
Please type or print:  
 
UAW Region:  

 
Local Union #:  

 
Name: 
 
Address: 
 
City: 

 
State: 

 
Zip: 

 
Work Phone: (        ) 

 
Cell Phone: (        ) 

 
 
Email Address: 

 
Name of hotel where you will be 
staying while at the convention: 
 

 
Note:  This is not the conference registration form. This information will allow the 
UAW Civil and Human Rights Department to keep you updated of events before 
and during the convention. 
 

 
 

EMAIL THIS FORM ONLY TO THE 
UAW CIVIL & HUMAN RIGHTS DEPARTMENT 

 
civilrights@uaw.net 
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